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Dear Parents/Carers 

On Friday 11th October we will be taking a group of Sixth Form students to the Great Hollands 
Community Centre to take part in a tea and quiz with senior citizens from the local 
community. This is a lovely community event that the school has previously taken part in, 
organised by local councillor Mary Temperton. 

The students will leave school at 1.20pm and will make their own way to Great Hollands 
Community Centre. The event will finish at approximately 4pm, and the students will be 
dismissed to walk home from the community centre, they will not be returning to school. 

To enable your child to participate, please complete the emergency contact and medical 
details section on your ParentPay account. You are also asked if you agree to your child being 
photographed/recorded which may be used on social media. Please complete this 
information by 9am on Thursday 10th October. 

Kind Regards, 

Matt Hall 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 

 

 


